Foster Democratic Committee

John J. Bevilacqua, Chairman 401-737-7444 Fax: 401-737-5566

Email: jjbesquire@gmail.com

July 8, 2014

Jane H. Christopher Town Clerk Town of Foster 181 Howard Hill Road Foster, RI 02825

Re: Appointments to the Board of Canvassers

Dear Ms. Christopher:

This letter is in response to your correspondence dated June 25, 2014.

I would like to submit the name of Cindy Cardillo to fill an open position for a Democratic member on the Board of Canvassers.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

John J. Bevilacqua

Chairman



TOWN OF FOSTER

181 HOWARD HILL ROAD FOSTER, R.I. 02825

Board of Canvassers

July 7, 2014

The Honorable Town Council Town of Foster 181 Howard Hill Road Foster, RI 02825

Dear Council Members:

Please accept my recommendation of Cindy Cardillo for reappointment to the Board of Canvassers as a full time member. Ms. Cardillo has been serving on the BOC since July 28, 2011, and has proven to be reliable and conscientious. She has the training and expertise to help the BOC operate smoothly in the upcoming election.

Ms. Cardillo has been a registered Democrat since June 28, 2005.

I respectfully request that the Council approve this appointment.

Sincerely,

Robert DePalo

Tobut a. Delot

Chairman

Phone: 401-392-9201, Fax: 401-702-5010